
 
NCC-039632-19 street works Melton Road, near junction of Bottom Green, LE14 

 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act, please see below and attached. 
 
Main Road, USRN 33022331, Section 2000 as detailed in the plan below (purple section). 
The attached Street History report covers this section 
 

 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly on the details below.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see 
link)  
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
 
You can use the search facility using keywords.  
 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/


If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a 
review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West 
Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I am writing in terms of the New Road & Street Works Act 1991 for information on which company had an opening notice to 
carry out street works and works for road purposes on and around.   
 
Could you please go as far back in time as possible as we are investigating a latent damage to underground apparatus at this 
location. Please ensure you provide details such as: company names, work ref, LA ref, works start/end dates, works 
locations, description of the works and whether in footway or carriageway. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance and I look forward to your response. 
 
Kind Regards  

 

mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk

